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Dear Forest Service,

I support adopting Alternative 3, because it  minimizes conflict
between snowmobiles and skiers.

Do not permit snowmobiles in any existing Near Natural areas in
violation of the Forest Plan, and do not amend the Forest Plan to
reduce the size of any Near Natural areas to permit snowmobiling.

I also support that the following areas be set aside for non-motorized
recreation, none of which are closed in the Preferred Alternative:
Mattley Ridge, Cabbage Patch to Black Spring, Osborne Hill and Lake
Alpine, Big Meadow, Herring Creek Road.

Sincerely,
Lars Jensen
12675 Thomas Creek Rd,
Reno, NV 89511
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